# RAHMAT-E-ALAM MISSION

	MQUOTA-2019			a 11
	Admission Test - XI (Arts)	Subject	F.M.	M.Obtd.
Time: 2 Hours 30 Mins.	F.M: 100	Beng.	20	
	F.M1: 100	Eng.	40	
		History	20	
Invigilator	Examiner	Geo.	20	
	_	Total	100	
Name of Evanines				
Name of Examinee	Ro	II 1	No	M / F
Name of Exam. Centre				
(প্রশ্নপত্রেই উত্তর	লিখতে হবে। প্রয়োজনে শেষ পৃষ্ঠায় রাফ কর	ত পারবে।)		
	বাংলা	all Argue	Ē.	M 20
১. দু-এক কথায় উত্তর দাও :	+			>×b=b
১.১ 'প্রাচী ধরিত্রীর বুকের থেকে'-	–'প্রাচী ধরিত্রী' কথাটির অর্থ কী?			
<b>উঃ</b>				
		1		
				,
১.২ 'এক সাহেব লিখে গেছেন'—	কী লিখে গেছেন?			
<b>©:</b>				
	4			
	ਅਕ ਵੀ ਦੂਜ ਤਾਂ ਹ			
১.৩ 'নাহি চাহে প্রাণ মম'—বস্তার ৪ উঃ	वान का क्षांत्र भार			
•				
১ ৫ 'একদিন সমির্বন্ধ অনুরোধ করি	য়াছিলেন।'—কে, কাকে অনুরোধ করেছিলেন ?			
5.8 विकास सामय व प्रतास साम हो:	and man and and are underlaid &	14		
১.৫ 'মাঝে মাঝে পাওয়া যায়'—কোণ	ায়, কী পাওয়া যায়?			
*	30 C			

ড: ড:	১.৬ উপমিত কর্মধারয় সমাস কাকে বলে? উদাহরণ দাও।	
ু উ:	১.৭ সব সময় তোমার কথা মানি—(জটিলবাক্যে পরিবর্তন করো)	
উ:	১.৮ বজ্ঞানুবাদ করো: India is my mother land. It is an ancient country. India is the second largest country in the World.	population
٠ ا	. সংক্রিপ্ত প্রশ্নের উত্তর দাও <b>ঃ</b> ২.১ 'আমাদের ইতিহাস নেই'—একথা বলার কারণ কী? ঃ	<b>₹</b> ×७=\$₹
₹:	২.২ 'প্রলয় নৃতন সৃজন-বেদন!'—কথাটির অর্থ কী গ ঃ	
Ğ:	২.৩ ''এমন তো নিত্য নিয়তই ঘটছে।''—কোন ঘটনার কথা বলা হয়েছে?	

২.৪ 'যেন আনন্দই উপভোগ করে।'—কে, কিসে আনন্দ উপভোগ করে?

**©**:

২.৫ হঠাৎ তার চোখে ভেসে উঠল ৭০ সংখ্যাটা'—কোনির কাছে এই সংখ্যার তাৎপর্য কী ছিল ?

২.৬ বিভক্তি ও অনুসর্গের সাদৃশ্য ও বৈসাদৃশ্য লেখ।

### **ENGLISH**

F. M. - 40

(Unseen)

1. Read the passage and answer the questions that follow:

NAYA BASAT (Midnapore), Nov. 13: A red alert has recently been sounded in the entire region against the attacks of a lone tusker which has a nasty wound on its neck. The wound was perhaps caused by spears or poisonous arrows that the villagers now use to drive away the herd of elephants, which have recently migrated to this region.

This three human casualties so far and the wound on the lone tusker show the growing enmity between man and the elephants in the Midnapore-Bankura belt.

The traditional steps taken by the Forest Department so far did not have much effect. The elephant herds have become almost used to the sight of human beings. The only step that seems to work like magic in driving them away is fire.

The Forest Department, too, has accepted this fact, and regularly supplies burnt mobil, juteballs and crackers to the villagers for putting up resistance. Some desperate villagers go a step further. They wrap spears with diesel-soaked jute, set them on fire, and hit the elephants with them on the neck or the back. This method is a violation of the wildlife protection rules. It turns more elephants into rogue-elephants.

Respect for the elephants, however, is still evident among sections of villagers. Most of the victims of the elephant were those who foolishly tried to show respect to the 'Ganesh Devta' from close range.

(a) What proves that there is a growing enmity between man and elephants?
Ans.

2

(b) Ans.	What does the forest department do to help the villagers driving away the heard elephants?	of 2
(c) Ans.	Who were mostly attacked by elephants?	2
(d) (d) Ans.	Give an example of the violation of wildlife protection Rules from the above passage.	2
(i) K	directed:  1×12=  Coushik said to his colleagues, "Have you noticed that there are two holidays in tweek?" (Change into indirect speech)	1: hi
(ii) Th Ans.	here was nobody standing in the bus stop except me. (Turn it into an affirmative senten	ce
(iii) He thre	opened the door and found the old man lying on the floor. (Split the sentence in	21

(iv) Ans.	nglish is spoken all over the World. (Change the voice)	
(v)	The lady (cry) since she has lost her only son in the earthquake (Write the proper form of the verb given in the bracket	
(vi) Ans.	As Mr. Bose is an honest man, everyone respects him. (Turn it into a simple sentence)	
(vii) Ans.	M. S. Dhoni is one of the coolest captains in World cricket. (Turn the sentence introositive degree)	0
(viii) Ans.	I saw ten thousand flowers tossing their heads. (Turn it into a complex sentence)	
(ix)	Everyone praises the beauty of the garden. (Use the Adjective form of the underline word.	d
(x) Ans.	She took only three months to complete the project. (Turn it into a negative sentence)	
(xi	Three is no man in this village who can catch the thief. (Re-write the sentence usin infinitive)	ng
(xii	This boy not only plays badminton well but also sings Rabindra Sangeet well. (Turn into a simple sentence)	it

 Write a letter to the Head Master/Head Mistress of your school requesting him/her to build a cycle shed in your school compound. Mention the problems you face at present. 10 Ans. 4. Write a paragraph on the importance of reading newspaper. You may use your own points.

10

## ইতিহাস

F. M. - 20

#### A. দশটি প্রশ্নের উত্তর দাও :

1×10=10

- 'ইকোলজিক্যাল ইম্পিরিয়ালিজিম্' গ্রম্থটি কে রচনা করেন?
- এশিয়ার প্রথম ডি লিট কে ছিলেন?
- বিদ্রোহী রাজা কাকে বলা হত ?
- 4. আনন্দমঠ উপন্যাসের ইরোজি অনুবাদ কী নামে প্রকাশিত হয়? উঃ
- 5. CET-এর পুরো নাম কী? উঃ
- 6. India in trnsition (ইন্ডিয়া-ইন ট্রানজিশন' গ্রম্থটি কে রচনা করেন ? উঃ
- রাষ্ট্রীয় স্থ্রী সংঘ কে প্রতিষ্ঠা করেন?
- হেমচন্দ্র কানুন গো কোন দলের সক্ষো যুক্ত ছিলেন?

9.	কংশ্ৰেস	কবে	দেশীয়	রাজ্যদপ্তর	গঠন	করেছিল १
G:						

10. পশ্চিমবজ্যের প্রথম উদ্বাস্থ কমিশনার কে ছিলেন ?

### B. পাঁচটি প্রয়ের উত্তর দাও:

 $2 \times 5 = 10$ 

2. সোম প্রকাশ পত্রিকা থেকে সমকালীন ভারতের ইতিহাস রচনার কী ধরনের তথ্য পাওয়া যায়?

জাতীয় শিক্ষা পরিষদ গঠনের উদ্দেশ্য কী ছিল?

কার্লাইল সার্কুলার কী?
 উঃ

5. P. L. Camp কী

# ভূগোল F. M. - 20 বিভাগ-ক 1×10=10

1. বিন্দুবার কাকে বলে ?

বার্গসুভ কাকে বলে?

3. টাবোপস কাকে বলে? উঃ

নিরপেক্ষ আর্ম্রতা কাকে বলে?

- উয়ুতার রেখা অবতল হলে কোন গোলার্ধকে নির্দেশ করে।
- মালচিং কাকে বলে?
- অন্থ ও উড়িষ্যার উপকৃলকে একসংখ্য কি বলে?
- পূর্ব-পশ্চিম করিডরের নাম লেখ?
- জনঘনত্ব কাকে বলে?
   উঃ
- ডিগ্রিশিটের RF বিস্তার লেখ?

বিভাগ-খ

পার্থক্য লেখ : রসেমোতানে ও ড্রামলিন।
 উ:

 $2 \times 5 = 10$ 

ভূসমলয় উপগ্রহ কাকে বলে 
 উদাহরণ দাও।

পণ্যস্চক কাকে বলে ? উদাহরণ সহ লেখ।

ফিয়ড় কাকে বলে?

জেটবায় কাকে বলে? এর একটি বৈশিষ্ট্য লেখ।